

From: dhubin@gmail.com [mailto:dhubin@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Donald Hubin
Sent: Friday, October 03, 2008 1:34 PM
To: Naomi Fukumori
Cc: Tamar Rudavsky; Sophia Lee
Subject: Re:
Dear Dr. Fukumori,

    The Department of philosophy supports the proposal by the Department of East Asian Languages and Literatures to add Philosophy 215 as an elective requirement for a Korean major.

Best,

Don

On Fri, Oct 3, 2008 at 10:14 AM, Naomi Fukumori <nfukumori@ameritech.net> wrote:

Dear Prof. Hubin,
I am writing today to request the Dept. of Philosophy's concurrence to include "Philosophy 215: Asian Philosophy" as an option in the DEALL Korean major's elective requirements. A document showing where in the Korean major's requirements Philosophy 215 would be applied is attached to this e-mail. 
I apologize for the suddenness and urgency of this request, but the Council on Academic Affairs (CAA) is meeting on Wednesday, Oct. 8, to discuss changes being proposed in DEALL's major programs, including the addition of Philosophy 215 to the Korean major "electives" category requirement. If I could receive your department's concurrence by e-mail before this Oct. 8 meeting, I would be grateful. Ms. Sophia Lee of the Curriculum and Assessment Office has told me that a short statement of concurrence (rather than the official concurrence form) would be sufficient. Please copy the statement of concurrence to Ms. Lee (lee.1307@osu.edu;  this e-mail has been copied to her).
Thank you so much. Please do no hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or questions about this request (614-291-0063 home; 614-783-9898 cell).
Sincerely,
Naomi Fukumori
Director of Undergraduate Studies, DEALL
*****
Naomi Fukumori, Ph.D.
Associate Professor of Japanese Literature
Undergraduate Program Director
Department of East Asian Languages and Literatures
The Ohio State University
354 Hagerty Hall
1775 College Road
Columbus, OH  43210
